
 
 
 
Weduc Message sent 21/02/22 to Year 9 Parents/Carers 
Year 9 Options Update - please note Drop In Session no longer going ahead on 24/02/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 9 Students 
 
In school today, your child will have been sent a link to a google form for them to choose their GCSE 
Subject Options and to submit this electronically. 
 
Students will be getting support to complete this form during Life Skills lessons and we encourage 
you to talk through option choices with them too. The deadline for submitting choices is 11 March 
2022 
 
Whilst a "Drop-In Session" was provisionally scheduled for Thursday 24 February, this evening will 
not be going ahead but has been replaced by the offer of 1:1 support for any parents/carers who 
need this. This could be a telephone call or a face to face meeting at a mutually convenient time.  
 
I am happy to support you with any questions you may have and you can contact me by 
email chubbard@brookvalegroby.com or telephone 0116 287 9921 and select extension 237.  
  
Kind regards 
 
Carol Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum)  
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